
Concordia Holds "Shower" Day
T Lo welcome the new season,

a spring "shower'' day will be
held by the Concordia Guild in
the Alumni Hall on the Concor
dia College campus, 71 St. and
Ada Blvd., Sunday at 3 p.m.

After a brief opening devo
tional led by Rev. Roland A.
Frantz, college president, Mrs.
Albert F. Reiner, guild presi
dent, will welcome fiie assemb
ly.
Mrs. George Eberhardt is

convener of the program which
will feature entertainment by
students. Wayne Stuhlmiller,
student body president, wOl be
master of ceremonies.

unch will be served later by
guild members.
The Concordia guild is a wom

en's organization, with mem-i
hers throughout Canada, which
supports the work of the col
lege.
Local members of the organi

zation sponsor shower days dur
ing the spring and fall to en
able the public to visit and tour
the school. It has been called
"shower" day because many of
the guests bring ^tS of food
for the college Idtchen.
Mrs. William Beach is vice-

president of the group and Mrs.
Hugo Grudzihski, secretary-
treasurer.


